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Tricia Melillo

From: ellen farnum <ellenlynnfarnum@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 3:01 PM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Subject: Redistricting

Dear Senate Election Law Committee, 

I oppose the Congressional and Executive Council maps as presented (HB 52 and SB241).  These maps are not fair or 
competitive and are clearly gerrymandered.  The public wants fair maps, as reflected in the most recent UNH 
poll. https://scholars.unh.edu/cgi/viewcontent.cgi?article=1688&context=survey_center_polls  

The maps should be amended, and the public given time to see the amended maps and then have a chance to comment 
on the amendments.  

Please do your part to make redistricting a fair and open process,  

Ellen Farnum  

Tamworth, NH 


